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Orchard View Families,  
 
Orchard View Schools is working with Chartwells and Kids’ Food Basket to ensure that our               
students have access to food during this time off of school. ​These meals will continue to be                 
provided the week of April 6th-10th (Spring Break according to the district calendar). 
 
We will continue to provide breakfast and lunch from Chartwells Food Service to children ages               
18 and younger (26 and under for individuals with disabilities) 

● Meals for 7 Days at a time will be provided each Tuesday, beginning 3/31/20 
● Meals will be distributed from 12:30-2PM at the following location: 

o Orchard View High School east and west parking lots (drive thru) 
 
We will be distributing Kids’ Food Basket Sack Suppers to K-5 students on: 

● Fridays only starting March 27th from 11-12PM from the Cardinal          
Elementary front parking lot (drive thru) 

 
If your family is in need and you are unable to access these locations, please contact:                
heather.macdonald@orchardview.org​,​brandy.carey@orchardview.org​, 
kayleigh.macomber@orchardview.org​, or ​jim.nielsen@orchardview.org​. 
 
During this ever-changing situation, any changes will be communicated via the Orchard View             
Website (​www.orchardview.org​) and The Orchard View, Cardinal Elementary PTO and OVEE           
PTO Facebook Pages. 
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